Budget Workshop Meeting
November 14, 2023

The Franklin Township Supervisors met on the above date at the Franklin Township Administra-
tion Office. Present were Supervisors Fred Kemmerer Jr., Robin Cressley, Jason Frey; and
Secretary Brenda Cressley. The purpose of the meeting was to hold a Budget Workshop Meeting
to prepare the year 2024 Township budgets, and other business brought to the board. The
meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Kemmerer and led those present in the
Pledge of Allegiance to the American Flag.

A discussion was held with Interim Road Foreman, Kim Hunsicker regarding the road crew
budget. They reviewed each account number pertaining to roads. They also reviewed the
garbage and police vehicles budgets as far as tires and maintenance that will be needed in 2024.
They reviewed the job/wage scale for the road and garbage crews along with the 2024 tar and
chip project, and blacktopping road projects.

The last item discussed was garbage collection and the board tentatively decided they would not
have to raise the garbage collection rates.

The Board of Supervisors will meet on Wednesday, November 15, 2023 at 7:00 p.m. to review
the final budget figures and make any adjustments they feel is needed to maintain a balanced
budget.

There were no public comments.

Jason Frey made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 9:00 p.m. Robin Cressley seconded the
motion. Motion carried unanimously.
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espectfully

renda Cressley



